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Comments: I understand the need to change forest undergrowth management policy from prior decades of now

proven flawed methods. But I do not support a 'MASSIVE ONE BURN FIXES ALL APPROACH THAT

INDISCRIMINATELY SCORCHES DESIGNATED 'WILDERNESS AREAS' WITH NO CONSIDERATION

WHATSOEVER FOR THEIR SPECIFIC FLORA FAWNA, AND THEIR DENSITY DESIGNATIONS (not to

mention assessment of the impact on specific waterways, wildlife and bird inhabitants). 

 

Consequently, I overwhelmingly support Alternative C, the Wilderness Exclusion Alternative. The Forest Service

should EXCLUDE ALL DESIGNATED AND RECOMMENDED WILDERNESSES from its proposed cutting and

burning plans for the Sequoia and Sierra National Forests in order to comply with the Wilderness Act in order to

give them the specific attention and remedy they deserve.

 

The Forest Service should also add the Moses Mountain Recommended Wilderness to Alternative C.

The agency should instead allow natural, lightning-caused fire to play its ecological role in designated and

recommended Wilderness on the Sequoia and Sierra National Forests. 

 

The IDEA IS TO SAVE THESE WONDERFUL WILDERNESS AREAS, NOT TO CRY 'OOPS' AFTER AN

ATTEMPT AT POLITICALLY MOTIVATED GREED OR FINANCIAL EXPEDIENCY. Instead I hope you will

remember that Nature (of which we humans are a part) doesn't work that way so please act responsibly and with

your children, and theirs, in mind.


